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DISCLAIMER STATEMENT 

 
 
The attached public comments were presented in response to the Draft Highlands 
Master Plan Element review and discussion at the West Milford Planning Board 
meeting of August 27, 2009. The Planning Board will provide the Highlands 
Council with additional public comments should same be forthcoming.  Inclusion 
of public comments in the Plan Conformance submission documents does not 
reflect the official position of the Township of West Milford or the West Milford 
Planning Board and should not be interpreted as an endorsement of the points and 
opinions raised therein.  
 


